
WEEK BEGINNINING 6th NOVEMBER:       

Monday 6th November:                                                                                                       
Tempest Photos in  
Judaism Day  
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Dodgeball Disco with DJ Danny (Y2-Y6) 
3.30-4.30: Draw with Sean with Sean Perkins  
 

Tuesday 7th November: 
   
 
             
Wednesday 8th November:                
 
 
Thursday  9th November:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: Mini Runners with The Wigan Runner   
3.30-4.30: Choir with Mrs Dyson  
 

 

 

Friday 10th November: 

2.00: Hatty Visit  

2.15: Tuck Shop (£1) 

 

6.00-8.00: TAEKWON-DO IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

WEEK BEGINNINING 13th NOVEMBER:  

Anti-Bullying Week      

Monday 13th November:                                                                                                      
2.24: Class 4 Remembrance Assembly - All welcome  
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Dodgeball Disco with DJ Danny (Y2-Y6) 
3.30-4.30: Draw with Sean with Sean Perkins  
 

Tuesday 14th November: 
9.00 - 12.00: Rabbi Visit 
Year 1 Audiology Check 
             
Wednesday 15th November:                
Stay and Pray Class 3 
11.45: Family Lunch  
 
Thursday  16th November:                                                                                                                                          
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: Mini Runners with The Wigan Runner   
3.30-4.30: Choir with Mrs Dyson  
 

 

Friday 17th November: 

2.00: Hatty Visit  

2.15: Tuck Shop (£1) 

 

6.00-8.00: TAEKWON-DO IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 3
rd 

 November 2023 

We hope you all had a wonderful half term, the children have really enjoyed their first week 
back at school. We have had a fantastic week with the return of Mr Tom for our Friends  of St 

Josephs ‘Bonfire Bingo’ and we look forward to welcoming Hatty back next week as she  
returns from her holiday.  

Mini Mission of the Week 

To show your love for God  

 



Friends Of St Joseph’s Bonfire Bingo  
Thank you to everyone who attended our FOSJ Bonfire  
Bingo. A great night was had by all, especially Mr Tom!  

I would also like to thank FOSJ for organising such a  
wonderful event. Your dedication and enthusiasm to 

helping school is greatly appreciated!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Family Lunch  
Our next Family Lunch will be on Wednesday 15th  
November. You will receive a text message when 

booking becomes live on ParentPay on Tuesday 7th 
November.  

 
 

Dads & Lads  
Dads & Lads will take place on Wednesday 6th Decem-

ber 2.00pm - 3.00pm. Unfortunately, all spaces for 
Dads & Lads are taken. If you would like to put your 

name down on the waiting list in case spaces become 
available, please inform the school office.  

 
 
 

Happy Friday and we will see you all 

back at school on Monday  

xxx 

 

 

Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

    Isla (R)  Lyla (Y2)  

  Erin R (Y4)  Ethan (Y5)          

And the winners are…..     

Lyla & Ethan! 

Where in the World Have You Been? 
Don’t forget to bring in any photographs, postcards or  

artefacts from you travels over half term so we can add 
them to our atlas display! 

 
School Photographs 

On Monday 6th November Tempest photographers will 
be in school. If you have a child with a sibling not in 

school, then please come to the school hall at 8.30am.  
 
 
 
 

Whole School Worships 
Our Worships this term will take place at 2.45pm on: 
Monday 13th November: Class 4 ‘Remembrance’ 
Monday 20th November: EYFS ‘Parables’  
Monday 27th November: Class 2 ‘Advent’ 

 

 

Stay & Pray 
Our ‘Stay & Pray Worships’ next half term will take place 
at 9am-9:10am on: 
Wednesday 15th November: Class 3  
Wednesday 22ndNovember: Class 4 
Wednesday 19th November: EYFS 
Wednesday 6th December: Class 2 
Parents please wait in the foyer to be taken up to class. 

 
 
 

Club Joey’s 
Regular sessions booked for Breakfast or Chill Out Club, 

whether attended or not, will be charged for.   
If you book any additional sessions, and notify us in  

advance if they are not needed, you will not be charged.  
An updated Club Joey’s prospectus has been shared on 

Dojo and is available on our website. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award:  

  Violet (EYFS)  Erin (Y2)   

      Tommy (Y4)       Phoebe (Y5) 

And the winners are…..   

 Tommy & Phoebe!  


